
Listen Cooties, 
    
     Due to a conflict with the Florida Cooties we will be having the 
5th Supreme Scratch in January on the 11-13, 2019. I have cleared it with 
Pup Tent 1 in Beaufort, SC who will be hosting our C of A that weekend. 
Hopefully this weekend will allow all the 5th Supreme Cooties to attend. We 
will provide all the necessary information as soon as it is available. 
  
     Thanks for all you do, and prayers for all Cooties who have been 
affected by the recent Hurricanes in all areas. Please pass this on to all 
your Pup Tents. 
  
L.O.T.C.S 
Betty Hilliard 
5th District Councilmember 
 


